
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lauren W. Biskie 
Senior Counsel 
Direct (804) 819-2396 
Fax: (804) 819-2183 
lauren.w.biskie@dominionenergy.com 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 
 
March 31, 2020 
 
Kimberley Campbell, Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
430 North Salisbury Street 
Dobbs Building 
Raleigh, NC  27603 
 
RE:   Consolidated Annual Report 
 Docket No. E-100, Sub 113B  
 
Dear Ms. Campbell: 
 
Pursuant to the Commission’s December 31, 2014 Order Consolidating Reporting Requirements,  
at Docket No. s E-100, Sub 41; E-100, Sub 83; E-100, Sub 101; and E-100, Sub 113, attached for 
filing is Dominion Energy North Carolina’s Interconnection and Purchase Power Agreement 
Reports. 
 
Please be advised that after extensive research by the Company, docket numbers for a number of 
the projects/facilities could not be found. In addition, there are no claims for personal injury or 
property damage caused by the interconnection or operation of a customer – generator. 
 
 
Should you have any questions you may contact me at (804) 819-2396. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Lauren W. Biskie 
 
Lauren W. Biskie 
Senior Counsel 
 
Attachments 
 
cc:  David T. Drooz, Esq. 


